
NOTICE OF A HEARING OF THE  

VILLAGE OF SPRING GREEN PLAN COMMISSION  

AND JOINT EXTRATERRITORIAL ZONING COMMITTEE 

 

 

Pursuant to Sections 19.81-19.98 of the Wisconsin Statues, Public Notice is hereby given 

to the public and news media that the subject matter of the Hearing of the Village of 

Spring Green Plan Commission and Joint Extraterritorial Zoning Committee to be held 

on Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Spring Green Village Office, 154 N. 

Lexington Street is as follows: 

 

 

1. Consideration of a request by Stephanie & Jaime Hegland to rezone parcel 

#032-1615, E4587 Sherwood Drive, Town of Spring Green from R-6 

Extraterritorial New Two-Family Residential Subdivision District to R-4 

Extraterritorial Existing Single Family Residential District. 

 

 

 

Information regarding this notice along with the Village of Spring Green 

Zoning Ordinance may be obtained from the Village Website at, 

www.vi.springgreen.wi.gov . 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Signed, Wendy S. Crary, Village Clerk / Treasurer 

06/26/19 

Publish 07/03/19 & 07/10/19 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.vi.springgreen.wi.gov/

